ENVIRONMENTAL INFORMATION REGULATIONS 2004 
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:

Re: land at the end of St Helens Close, LE4 0GR (St Helens Open Space) 

I should be grateful if you would provide responses to the following questions: 

1. Are there any covenants which affect the Park? 
The land is not subject to any covenants other than the Byelaws. 


2. Are there any covenants/restrictions/requirements which may affect the use of the Park? 
There a number of byelaws that apply to the site. The byelaws that apply to all of Leicester’s city parks, gardens and open spaces are subject to section 21 of the FoI Act (accessible elsewhere) and can be found here: https://www.leicester.gov.uk/media/185993/parks-and-open-spaces-byelways-2019.pdf

3. Are there any covenants/restrictions/requirements which may prevent the Park from being developed into housing? 
No.
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 
Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
